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President Message: October 2024

As I have mentioned in the past, some times these monthly messages are 
easier to write than others. Well this month I am finding particularly hard. 
With two massive hurricanes only a few weeks apart, the lives of so many 
people have been turned upside down; including many of our club members. 
We have members who have been displaced from their homes because of 
flooding or went days without power from Helene only to have it happen all 
over again with
the overwhelming stress these storms have piled on to so many people. On top 

normal stresses and issues of daily life.
During this time I have witnessed club members communicating, checking to see how each other are 

doing, offering assistance if they could. That is more than just being a club, that is being a community of 
friends.

I know that when this newsletter come out that some time will have passed since Milton, but I also know 
that there will still be much clean up needed. We have members with chainsaws, rakes, trucks and a 
willingness to help. So if you are still in need of some help please let the club know so we can come together 
for you.

David
Enjoy Every Day,

David
David Redd


